
Summer Learning Experience (SEL) 
2022



Registration 
Process

• What is the window for registration? Parents can choose for 
their students to participate in SLE when the Online 
Registration window opens on March 1, 2022.  The SLE 
registration window will close on April 29, 2022.

• Why are we using the Online Registration process for 
Summer Learning Experience? Utilizing Online Registration 
for SLE means that parents will not have to fill out a separate 
application. They will make the choice to attend SLE at the 
time they are registering for the normal school year.

• Explain the SLE registration process using Online 
Registration. When a parent is registering their student(s) for 
school using Online Registration, a new section for SLE will be 
shown for each student.  This new section will have 
additional information for parents about the SLE.



Example of New “Summer Learning Experience” 
Section in the Online Registration App



TRANSPORTATION 
AND SCHOOL 
NUTRITION

▪ Transportation will be provided to all 

summer learning sites.

▪ Pending available bus drivers, 

transportation will also be provided to 

community partners’ sites. 

▪ All students will be provided free breakfast 

and lunch. 


